

Engineering Department

400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601-3396 (608)789-7505 Fax (608)789-8184

May 7, 2013

RE: NEW CIRCULATION DESK AT SOUTH BRANCH LIBRARY (HUD)

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, WI

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The following bids were received for the **New Circulation Desk at South Branch Library (HUD)** project:

BRAUND BUILDING CENTER, LLC ONALASKA, WISCONSIN

\$97,424.00

The Engineer estimate for the **New Circulation Desk at South Branch Library (HUD)** project is \$40,000.00.

Due to being over-budget, the City Engineer recommends rejecting all bids.

Sincerely,

Randy Turtenwald City Engineer

RT:kn